
TRAFFIC STUDY ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

MEETING LOCATION: VIRTUAL 
 

September 26, 2022 9:00 AM 

 

 

Members Present: G. Cresta, M.Galazka, G. Archer, Lt. J. Kable, M. Benson, L.Hayes. N. Thakker 

Members Absent: none  

1. Introductions – Chair Linda Hayes opened the meeting with a welcome and introductions.   

2. Public Comments – William DiMento spoke against resident only parking for Pine Street.  He 
stated that the VFW was not in support or the plan, as members and guests use Pine Street for 
parking.   

3. New Business 

a. Traffic calming/signage on Pine St- SPD monitored the speed limits on Pine Street 
from September 2 to September 22 and found that there were approximately 
2,200 cars that traveled on Pine Street during that time.  Average speed was 
23mph;  90% of cars drove less than 30mph and 10% drove greater than 30mph.  
Police will provide additional traffic enforcement and DPW will install speed 
dumps.   

4. Other business: none 

5. Adjournment 


